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November 23, 2005

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells Street Room 205
Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3567

Dear Mr. Leonhards,

This letter is to notify the City of Milwaukee that Meda-Care Ambulance has no objection to the
extension of the current service plan, which was decided at a meeting of the Ambulance Services
Board on October 25, 2005, We are indeed interested in continuing our participation in the City
of Milwaukee Emergency Medical System, serving the sector listed as Service Area #2.

This letter is being:é?_nt to you for clarification purposes, even though ambulance certification has
not yet been completed, as required under ordinance 75-15-13, B-1.

If you have any questions, I may be contacted at 414-342-6389.

Sincerely,
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Lmda W 1edmann

General Manager

Director of Operations
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